
PUBLIC NOTICE 

INC. VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR 

 

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Joint Coastal Management Commission Meeting of the Incorporated 
Villages of Nissequogue and Head of the Harbor scheduled for Thursday, August 3, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at 
the Nissequogue Village Hall, 631 Moriches Road, Nissequogue, New York has been cancelled.  
 
 
Dated: August 3, 2023                                        BY ORDER OF THE JOINT COASTAL COMMISSION  
            VILLAGE OF HEAD OF THE HARBOR  
            Margaret O’Keefe, Village Clerk  


